
The things 
          you do
make a real  
        difference

WINSTON HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL  
Parents & Citizens Association

Become a P&C Member
All members of the school’s community  
are welcome to join the P&C. The annual 
membership is $1.00.
Meetings are held on the 4th Monday  
of every month at 7pm, except in the school 
holidays. With the current COVID restrictions 
meetings are held via a Zoom platform, 
which are advertised via the school app and 
the fortnightly school newsletter. 
Please come along, meet new people and 
be part of your childs education.

Volunteer now 
Name
___________________________________________
Phone
___________________________________________
Email
___________________________________________

I’m interested in volunteering for:
	� Canteen
	� Uniform Shop
	� Band Programme
	� �Other P&C hosted events (e.g. 

working bees, stalls, fundraising)
___________________________________________

Please return to the P&C today via  
the school office or email  
president@winstonheightspandc.com

B B Q S •  FAT H E R ’ S  DAY F U N D R A I S E R •  C A N T E E N •  T W I L I G H T M A R K E T •  U N I F O R M S H O P •  M O V I E  N I G H T •  B A N D A N D K E Y B O A R D P R O G R A M M E

Winston Heights Public School P&C
Winston Heights Pubic School
51 Buckleys Road, Winston Hills
NSW 2153
Email: president@winstonheightspandc.com



S C H O O L  B A N K I N G  •  R A F F L E S  •  E A S T E R  H AT  PA R A D E  A N D  P E D L A R S  S TA L L  •  T R I V I A  N I G H T  •  M O T H E R ’ S  D AY  F U N D R A I S E R  •  W O R K I N G  B E E S

Who can join the P&C 
Winston Heights P&C committee welcomes 
all parents, past parents and community 
minded people who want to get involved 
and help support the school.

What are the benefits  
of joining our P&C 
Joining the P&C has many rewarding 
benefits including meeting like minded and 
friendly parents and community members 
who enjoy working as a team to support the 
students and the school and helping to build 
a stronger relationship between the school 
and the community.

Why do we have a P&C 
The school receives funding for the basics 
of your child’s education, however, the P&C 
helps to achieve the extras that benefit all 
the students in the school and helps them 
have a well-rounded and supportive 
educational experience. These extras 
include:

•	 air conditioning
•	 �up-to-date technology (smart boards, 

laptops, iPads)
•	 �sports marquees and representative 

sports uniforms
•	 dance and gymnastic programmes
•	 �landscaping, paving, synthetic grass 

and retaining walls including the 2019 
Community Corner project

The P&C also provides the canteen, uniform 
shop and music services.

How much time do  
I need to commit to? 
Getting involved in our P&C doesn’t mean 
taking a full-time job. We know life is busy 
and we value any amount of time that you 
can spare.

Ways you can get involved 
Attend P&C meetings, volunteer at the 
canteen or uniform shop, bbqs, working 
bees, fundraising events, school banking 
and lots more.


